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The feedback received from the facilitators regarding the program design and delivery phases of this project, 

including the training materials, conduct of the session, and roll-out was overall positive. Key areas of 

improvement have been identified following the roll-out of November 2019 cohort 1, which have been 

implemented into the roll-out of February 2020 cohort 2. 

Andrew Baker, the program architect, facilitator, and audit expert has provided feedback regarding the 

materials and roll-out of the program to the audience: 

+ The access to the SM Es and their knowledge has been imperative to the successful development of

customised documents and contextualise the content to suit Industry.

+ Materials can be further developed to address training needs specific to the biosecurity industry and

its audience

+ Scope change occurred following the feedback delivery of cohort 1 in Canberra, which impacted the

budgeted design time for this program.

+ The materials are extensive, and a review can result in the streamlining of documents used

+ Consolidation of materials is necessary whilst maintaining the current unit of competency mapping to

the content, Exemplar Global, and Industry

+ Additional consultation and design time, with specific design scope can enhance the learning

experience for future cohorts.

+ The SME presence in-class is invaluable and assists the facilitator in addressing industry-specific

questions

+ Opportunity to set the expectations of external audience on what the program entails, inclusions, and

key objectives of the training.

The feedback received from the SM Es has been generally positive, declaring the training rollout and delivery a 

success. 

Nautilus Collaboration have also reported that further customisation to the content is required to ensure the 

materials and other resources address the training needs of attendees from Industry as well as the 

Department's audience. In some cases, specific resources need to be developed, incorporated, and mapped to 

compliance, in order to address the Industry learning gaps, which cannot be achieved by an academic 

resource alone. The ISO compliance does not address all biosecurity requirements for an auditor to perform 

their role. 

The above-mentioned has been identified as an opportunity for continuous improvement and included in 

recommendations. 
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